From: Fue Thao [mailto:thao0197 @umn.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 9:10 AM

To: *Cl-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: License #20180000679

Hello

My address is 380 Clifton 5t., St. Paul, MN 55102.

The reasen for the objection is the potential for a significant increase in noise.

On Tue, Jan 14, 2020, 8:49 AM *Ci-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Hello,

Thank you for your email. Could you please provide your address, and briefly state the reason for your
objection?

Katie Burger
Executive Assistant

E Saint Paul City Council

15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310
E  Saint Paul, MN 55102

| P:651266-8567

¥ F: 651 266-8574

kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

From: Fue Thao [mailto:thac0197 @ umn.edu]
Sent: Menday, January 13, 2020 4:39 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: License #20180000679

To Whom It May Concern:

I object to the application of the referenced license application. My phone number is .

Thank you.

Chongge Thao



